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Korean Cultural Center, Los Angeles (Director Wijin Park) is hosting <Understanding Korean 

Culture> with the Wilshire Community Police Station at the Los Angeles Police Department Wilshire 

Community Police Station on Friday, March 26, 10:30 a.m. 

 

As a special group lecture by the Korean Cultural Center, <Understanding Korean Culture> has been 

directly requested for a lecture on Korean culture by the Wilshire Division to proceed together in 

raising cultural awareness and expertise in the newly launched Wilshire Culture Awareness Lecture 

and Liaison Series (CALLS). 
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Various cultural lectures, such as the differences between Korean and American culture, and related 

Q&A sessions will be held with around 30 police officers and officials attending from the Wilshire 

Community Police Station, part of the West Bureau in charge of five police stations in LA County 

where many Korean-Americans reside. 

 

Wilshire Culture Awareness Lecture and Liaison Series manager from the Wilshire Community Police 

Station mentioned, “This lecture will greatly help police officers and investigators understand the 

various cultural differences encountered when dealing with people from diverse communities in the 

field. 

 

Park Wijin, Director of KCCLA, states that “I hope this lecture will be a valuable time for the police in 

the Los Angeles County region to broaden their understanding of the Korean culture and immigration 

society,” In addition, “we will continue to hold lectures on Korean culture to reduce the disadvantages 

that Koreans may receive due to cultural differences.” //END// 


